
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Opposition to application of DP Murphy
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:17:02 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:31 AM
Subject: FW: Opposition to application of DP Murphy

-----Original Message-----
From: Catherine S [mailto:cathymac9591@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 10:05 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Cc: chad howatt <cottagesonpei@hotmail.com>
Subject: Opposition to application of DP Murphy

Hi
This email is to voice our opposition to the proposed development by DP Murphy Group for a new gas station in
Borden-Carleton.
The two stations and convenience stores that are in the area certainly meet our areas needs in every way. There is no
need for another gas station. This area can not support it as well it would have a detrimental effect on the other two
stations that are located here.
Sincerely,
James Stewart
Elaine Stewart
Catherine Stewart
Karen DAWSON
David Stewart
Ferne Stewart
Kevin Stewart

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca
mailto:jhamel@irac.pe.ca
mailto:cmosher@irac.pe.ca
mailto:cathymac9591@hotmail.com

